
Notice to Residents
Town of Lincoln, Kewaunee County
Plan Commission Hearing 

at the Lincoln Town Hall
7:00 PM, Wednesday, August 16th, 2017 
Q&A from 7:00 to 7:30; Testimony begins at 7:30

The Town of Lincoln Plan Commission will hold a public hearing on the draft 2017 Supplement to the 2006 Comprehensive Plan.  The 2017 Supplement includes an update on the 2006 Comprehensive Plan as well an updated Implementation Section.
Copies of the 2017 Supplement to the 2006 Comprehensive Plan can be obtained from:

· To download an electronic copy:       http://www.lincolnkewauneewi.com/    
or 

www.communityplanningandconsulting.com 
· To view a printed copy, call Mary Ann Salmon, Town Clerk (920) 366-3640 

Additional information about the 2017 Supplement or the process of development can be obtained from Mick Sagrillo, Plan Commission Chair (920) 366-0957 or via email at msagrillo@wizunwired.net
Oral testimony will be accepted at the hearing.  Written testimony may be submitted at the hearing or to Mary Ann Salmon, Town Clerk, at N9275 County Road P, Algoma, WI 54201 or via email at   ma.salmon1@gmail.com    All written comments must be received by 8:00 PM on Wednesday, August 16, 2017.

The Plan Commission will also set a meeting date at this hearing to consider all testimony received, make revisions to the draft 2017 Supplement to the 2006 Comprehensive Plan, and forward the 2017 Supplement to the Lincoln Town Board of Supervisors for consideration.
Members of the Board of Supervisors may be present at the hearing.
Mick Sagrillo, Chairperson, Plan Commission, Town of Lincoln

